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1. Achievements since last meeting 

1.1 The recent presentation to staff is attached to illustrate achievements:  See 
Slide 5 

2. Challenges for the next three months 

2.1 The challenges for Children’s Services are illustrated by Slide 6. 

3. Action required by partners 

3.1 Partners are working with Children’s Services through formal arrangements to 
ensure that both the basics and the long term strategies are embedded. 

 

Appendices 

See Appendix 1 – Slide Presentation 

 


